
‭All events, teams and clubs take place during the school day unless otherwise noted.‬

‭Monday, December 9 - Day 7‬
‭●‬ ‭12 Days of Giving - Pet Food‬
‭●‬ ‭Intermediate Dance Crew‬
‭●‬ ‭Intermediate Girls Basketball‬

‭Tuesday, December 10 - Day 8‬
‭●‬ ‭12 Days of Giving - Canned Juice‬
‭●‬ ‭Intermediate Intramurals‬
‭●‬ ‭Junior Boys Volleyball Practice‬
‭●‬ ‭Knitting Club‬
‭●‬ ‭After School Taekwondo for those who signed up‬

‭Wednesday, December 11 - Day 9‬
‭●‬ ‭12 Days of Giving - Powdered Milk /Oatmeal / Baby Food‬
‭●‬ ‭Board Games Club - Grade 4 to 6‬
‭●‬ ‭Rubik’s Cube Club - Grades 4 to 6‬
‭●‬ ‭Intermediate Intramurals‬
‭●‬ ‭Intermediate Boys Basketball‬

‭Thursday, December 12 - Day 10‬
‭●‬ ‭12 Days of Giving - Gifts for Ages 5 to 10‬
‭●‬ ‭Stand Up‬
‭●‬ ‭Intermediate Girls Basketball‬
‭●‬ ‭Knitting Club‬
‭●‬ ‭After School Taekwondo for those who signed up‬

‭Friday, December 13 - Day 1‬
‭●‬ ‭12 Days of Giving - Canned Vegetables‬
‭●‬ ‭FUN FRIDAY - CRAZY HAT DAY‬
‭●‬ ‭Intermediate Boys Basketball‬
‭●‬ ‭Sub Day‬



‭NO RIGHT ON RED!‬

‭We were informed this week that there is a change coming to Garrison‬
‭Road Public School.  Please read the following information that was‬

‭provided to us by the Town of Fort Erie, Infrastructure Services.‬

‭School Crossing Guards play a vital role in ensuring the safety of our‬
‭community, especially during peak school hours. In response to these‬
‭concerns, the Niagara Regional Council has since passed a motion to‬
‭prohibit vehicles turning right from Garrison Road Public School onto‬

‭Regional Road 3 (Garrison Road) when the traffic signal is red (commonly‬
‭known as "No Right Turn on Red").‬

‭The Niagara Region is planning to install signage to this effect in the next‬
‭few weeks.‬

‭SPARE CLOTHES‬

‭Whether your child is in JK or Grade 8, or anywhere in between, please‬
‭send spare clothes to school to keep in their locker or backpack. On a‬

‭damp day, we can have upwards of 50 students who want to call home for‬
‭socks/pants/shoes, etc.  We would appreciate it if every student would‬

‭have a spare pair of socks on hand.   Thank you for helping us ensure your‬
‭child is comfortable while at school.‬

‭A HUGE THANK YOU!‬

‭The members of the East Bertie Auxiliary Volunteer Fire Association held a car‬
‭wash and a 50/50 draw to raise money for the Garrison Road Public School‬

‭Breakfast Program.  They dropped off a cheque last week for $350!‬



‭ANOTHER HUGE THANK YOU!‬

‭The Italo Canadian Club has generously donated $1000 towards our Breakfast‬
‭Program and another $1200 that will be used for our outdoor learning centre.‬

‭TAEKWONDO SPOTS‬
‭There are a few spots left in our after school Taekwondo program. We‬

‭are pleased to announce that we are opening up registration for‬
‭students in Grade 2. The program takes place after school on‬

‭Tuesdays and Thursdays.  Students MUST have a ride home at‬
‭4:15pm.  If your child is interested, you can reach out to Mr. Timbers‬

‭by emailing‬‭ryan.timbers@dsbn.org‬

‭SAVE THE DATE‬

‭December 17th - 6:30 - 7:30pm‬
‭FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT‬

‭Details To Follow‬

mailto:ryan.timbers@dsbn.org


‭PARENTS - SHOWCASE YOUR STUDENTS!‬
‭If your child has success outside of school, we would love to share their‬

‭passion and dedication with the school community. Send us that‬
‭information so we can share it in this weekly family memo, feel free to‬
‭include a photo if you would like us to share that in our weekly memos.‬

‭PAISLEE ON STAGE‬

‭Paislee’s mom shared a photo of her participating in the Shrek play at‬
‭Down The Rabbit Hole recently.  Congratulations Paislee!‬

‭It looks like this was a lot of fun.‬



‭BOOK FAIR!‬

‭This year’s Scholastic Book Fair was another great success!  Thank‬
‭you Greyhound Families for all of your support.  Our school library‬

‭was able to purchase many new books due to the kickback from the‬
‭'BookJoy' that you all brought to our school.  Also, a huge thank you to‬

‭the volunteers who helped out with our Book Fair as none of this‬
‭would have been possible without you!‬

‭FREE COMMUNITY EVENT AT RONA!‬

‭Fort Erie RONA reached out to let us know about an upcoming event,‬
‭taking place on December 14th from 10-12.  The first 25 children in‬

‭Kindergarten to Grade 2 can register to participate in a free Christmas‬
‭Rona Kiddos Workshop.  Mr. Timbers will be there, alongside the Rona‬

‭staff to help families with their crafts.  Parents must be in attendance. You‬
‭can reserve a spot by calling the store at (905) 871-3648‬


